
Notice of Adjournment 

Licensing Sub-Committee 14 July 2021 

 

The Licensing Sub-Committee scheduled for 14 July 2021 has been adjourned until 
Friday 30 July, commencing at 9:30am in the Council Chamber, Civic Centre. 

The agenda and papers for the meeting remain the same as published on the Council’s 
website. 


